
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern  
 
 
Newton Moore Senior High School will be holding a 50th Year Celebration day on Friday 21st 

October 2016.  The event will be held at the school and will start at 9:00am. 

There will be lots of exciting events throughout the day including, a school tour, “A Good Knights 

Work” skit, Progressive Lessons, various displays, delicious morning tea and of course the 

opening of the time capsule.   

There will be a Sundowner event from 3:30pm until 6:00pm for people who are unable to attend 

during the day. 

There will also be some memorabilia items to order.  Here are some details: 

 Memory stick with copies of Knight Magazines between 1966 – 2015:  $10 each 

 

 25th Year Book:  $10.00 each 

 

 50th Year Book:  $10.00 each 

 

 Celebration badge:   $3.00 each 

 

Please place your order and RSVP’s with Kerry Cawcutt by emailing to 

Kerry.Cawcutt@education.wa.edu.au or phone 9722 2416 by Friday 14th October 2016. 

We look forward to walking down memory lane with you. 

Kind Regards 

 

Susan Kerr  M.Ed.Admin,B.Ed,Dip.Teach 

PRINCIPAL 
 

1st September 2016 
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